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& Lee, Lori 

From: Lee, Lori 

Sent: Tuesday, February 13, 2007 10:38 AM 

To: Glascoff, Mary A; Knickerbocker, Dale; Taggart, Mark Alan; Anderson, Patricia 

Cc: McNamee, Lou; Daniels, Christy Hudson; Cannon, Debbie; Pio, Margaret Autele 

Subject: Faculty Officers' meeting with Administration 

Just a note to let you know that when Chancellor Ballard returns tomorrow (2-14), Lou will 
meet with him and discuss a possible meeting day and time for the Faculty Officers and 
Administration to meet. As requested by the Faculty Officers , today’s meeting was cancelled 
because Chancellor Ballard is out of town and unable to attend. 

our hope that something can be scheduled prior to the next regularly scheduled meeting of the 
group on March 6. | will let you know as soon as we are given another possible meeting date. 
Best wishes, Lori 

LORI LEE 

EAST CAROLINA UNIVERSITY, FACULTY SENATE 

140 RAWL. ANNEX, GREENVILLE, NC 27858 

252.328.6537 OFFICE 

252.328.6122 FAX 
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